
TENURESHIP APPOINTMENT OF THE REGISTRAR  
AND OTHER ADMINISTRATIVE/PROFESSIONAL  

HEADS OF THE UNIVERSITY 
 

The Council of the University at its 204th (Regular) Meeting held on Friday August 28, 2009, 
restored the Tenureship Appointment of the Registrar and Heads of other 
Administrative/Professional Offices of the University in accordance with existing 
Regulations on Tenureship Appointments in the University.  
 


